

AC Chat Transcript - CCT RT Plenary Meeting #40 – 2 March 2017 @ 14:00 UTC

Brenda Brewer: (3/2/2017 06:45) Good day all and welcome to CCT-RT Plenary Call #40! Please mute your phone when not speaking by pressing *6. Press *6 again to unmute. Thank you!

Carlton Samuels: (08:02) Morning all

Megan Richards: (08:04) use the cct team as background :-)

Jonathan Zuck: (08:04) https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A_youtu.be_zbhjKHrBRH8&d=DwICaQ&c=FmY1u3PJP6wrcrwl3mSVzgfbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=kbiQDH54980u4nTPfwdloDLY6-6F24x0ArAvhdeDvvc&m=wtHtb6XuCy8aty1FJJCuj5nyUMF_jTYnDoJ0YGpexK8&s=qUsc9EgWyqrPxNhUxtkWi0fBWjXBG7biUgswUNpB_qs&e=

Jamie Hedlund: (08:04) Apologies all I have to drop off in an hour for a CPH-related prep call.

Pamela Smith: (08:07) Yes, we hear you.

Carlton Samuels: (08:12) The ALAC is keen to have a briefing from the moderators/leadership. Was this communicated?

Jordyn A Buchanan: (08:12) Seems not that scalable to do briefings to all of the individual groups. Is there a difference in what we'd expect in terms of content there versus the engagement session?

Carlton Samuels: (08:14) @Jordyn: Would be better positioned when we see the content to be shared with engagement sessions

Megan Richards: (08:15) I raised my hand. will put the question in the chat. when will we look at further revisions, additions

Carlton Samuels: (08:15) ALAC is scheduling a 30 min session with Kaili and I. The talk was for Jonathan and Jordyn and Laureen to join

Megan Richards: (08:17) thx

Laureen Kapin: (08:18) @Carlton -- has meeting w/ALAC been scheduled?

Fabro Steibel: (08:19) hi all, sorry for the late arrival

Carlton Samuels: (08:20) @Laureen: Currently set for SUNDAY, 12th March between 13:45 - 15:00

Carlton Samuels: (08:20) The half hour spot is not yet fixed in that slot.

Gaongalelwe Mosweu (PC): (08:22) Hello All

Megan Richards: (08:24) that's on the programme Lauren.

Carlton Samuels: (08:26) @Megan suggestion: +1

Megan Richards: (08:27) good ! thanks !

Carlton Samuels: (08:33) @Jonathan: Following on Lauren, we prep ahead and when questions come up as we go, we huddle and develop answers.

Waudu: (08:37) i am for the suggestion b Megan/Carlton

Carlton Samuels: (08:39) @Jamie: +1 on the Board handling procedure

Megan Richards: (08:39) board can't be expected to react on the spot. agree with Jamie

Megan Richards: (08:39) and Carlton:-)

Carlton Samuels: (08:41) @Eleeza. Before we shutter this work, I think we need a focused sit down/workshop like discussion with Compliance

Carlton Samuels: (08:42) ALmost like an IRT

Eleeza Agopian 2: (08:44) Carlton, sorry, do you mean the RT sits down with Compliance?

Waudu: (08:44) when do we get the strawman presentations?

Carlton Samuels: (08:46) @Eleeza. Yes, not necessarily the entire RT but certainly the leadership with a few others. I personally would like to join this

Eleeza Agopian 2: (08:46) Thanks, Carlton. Noted.

Carlton Samuels: (08:47) There is supposed to be a DNS Forum round about that time in Madrid, no?

Eleeza Agopian 2: (08:48) Yes, GDD summit is May 9-11

Eleeza Agopian 2: (08:48) DNS Forum follows that.

Drew 2: (08:48) I've had problems w/ my mobile connection this morning but just wanted to emphasize that we should reiterate to the community that our findings are based on the best data we had available at the time.

Carlton Samuels: (08:49) Thanks all. Bye all.

Gaongalelwe Mosweu (PC): (08:49) We will keep our eyes peeled for it Jonathan.

Gaongalelwe Mosweu (PC): (08:49) Thank you all

Drew 2: (08:49) Thanks

Fabro Steibel: (08:49) thank you all